
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

        Dear Parents and Carers  8.6.21 

English 
 
We will begin the term by writing recounts 
of events that took place during the half 
term break. The children will be writing 
about their first hand experiences, focusing 
on writing in first person and in a coherent 
order. We will then be developing our 
editing skills, checking for key features of a 
sentence and use of descriptive language. 

 

 
 
 
  

  

 
 

Maths 
 

This week we will be transferring our 
knowledge of addition and subtraction to 

numbers within 100.  
 

The children will use their understanding 
of number bonds to support different 

methods and think about which method 
is most efficient. 

 
 
 

  

Sounds Write 

 

This week we will learn to spell and 
build words containing the sound /oo/. 
There are eight different spellings for 

/oo/, /oo/ as in bamboo, /ew/ as in 
brew and /u/ as in super,  /ue/ as in 
Sue, /u-e/ as in rule, /ui/ as in bruise, 
/ou/ as in coupon and /ough/ as in 

through. 

Wider curriculum 

Within Evolution of me we will be ex-
ploring how we have grown and 
changed over time. If you are willing to 
email the office a baby photo or send 
one in to photocopy, we will use them 
as part of our learning.  

In Science we will be continuing to de-
velop our knowledge of animals and 
their habitats. 

Welcome to Term 6! 

 

We hope you have had a relaxing half term break. We look forward to welcoming your chil-
dren back on Tuesday 8th June. 

Please ensure named PE kits are brought in—these can remain on pegs ready for PE twice a 
week. 

 

As the weather continues to get warmer, please provide a named sun hat daily.  


